On February 20, 2007 the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding P2 Approve agreement with Motorola Security Systems.

Question:
Where is this for?

Response:
This agenda item will cover new installations for approximately 30 new or remodeled schools/facilities, and the upgrade of approximately 83 school intrusion alarm systems that are 15 to 20 years old.  
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